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Thanks Mr. Mohr for taking my comments.

I would like to see traffic calming devices ( speed bumps) installed on Vernon Avenue between the 500
and 700 blocks. Folks use it as a convenient cut through between Milwaukee St. and Cottage Grove
Road and | have witnessed them driving at a high rates of speed through the neighborhood. The
neighborhood has quite a few young children and most are living in the 700 block.

| believe speed bumps could have prevented a horrific car accident on or around January 10, of 2021
when a car travelling at a high rate of speed hit (judging by the debris field) collided with a tree in my
neighbor yard (The tree had to be removed). The individual who was driving the car hurt her leg so bad
that an Officer on the scene became sickened according to one of the workers cleaning up the scene. |
don't know what happen to this the women but an injury such as this could be debilitating for life.

| think speed bumps slowing traffic would make our neighborhood more livable. | hope that you can find a
way to make these improvements.

Thanks again

Daniel Christoph
| Ellie Cir Madison





